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Ref: MCHI/PRES/22-23/362
Date: 14.12.2022

To,

Dr. Sanjay Mukherjee (1.A.S.),

Vice Chairman and Managing Director,
CIDCO,

Nirmal, 2nd Floor, Nariman Point,
Mumbai - 400021.

Sub: Loading TDR on CIDCO Plots in PMC area

Respected Sir,

As per recent high court order it has been decided that CIDCO will approve all plans for plots
in CIDCO area. It was further decided vide amendment to UDCPR that TDR on CIDCO plots
will also be released by CIDCO as per provision of UDCPR and that CIDCO will receive
payment of the same.

We request you to kindly release the TDR on all CIDCO plots located in PMC area whether
under construction or under new approval stage so that all CIDCO plots have similar
treatment in CIDCO whether they are located in CIDCO area or PMC area.

With best regards,
or CREDAI-MCHI
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oman Irani Dhaval Ajmera
Presiggnt Hon. Secretary

Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry
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